
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCEWITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

Just a reminder that due to the Veterans Day holiday next
Friday, We will have Even schedule on Monday, November 6th.
Mahalo!

Save the date Wednesday, November 8, 2023 from 11am-1pm.
Hawaii's alternative educational program is back! Hawaii Youth
Challenge Academy will be here at Lahainaluna High School in
the conference room, admin building 2nd floor. Spring 2024
registration is now open, applications can be found online. If
you have interested students and parents, please invite them to
this event. HYCA is here to share about the program, answer
any questions and take applications. The Spring students will
depart in January and graduate in June with their GED. For
more information, see Ms. H, Senior Counselor Room #I-11.
Mahalo!

BUS PASS CARDS: Attention Students! If you turned in a bus
application, stop by the main office during recess or lunch ONLY
to pick up your card. Please have your student I.D with you.
Thank you!

STUDENT PARKING PERMITS: ALL students who drive a vehicle to
school and park on campus - student parking lot AND dirt
parking, MUST have a parking permit sticker. Stop by the main
office during recess or lunch ONLY for an application. If vehicles
do not have a parking sticker - vehicles will be issued a warning
sticker. Thank you for your cooperation!

Hi, Lunas. We need YOUR help to save lives! If you’re at 16 years
old or older and at least 110 pounds, you are eligible to donate
blood. Come join us to donate at Cameron Center on November
15th. Transportation will be provided.

Are you a graduating Lahainaluna senior who is fluent in a
second language? You may be eligible for the HIDOE Seal of
Biliteracy! You must demonstrate fluency in ʻŌlelo Hawaiʻi or
English and a second language.

To demonstrate fluency in either ʻŌlelo Hawaiʻi or English, you
must have a 3.0 minimum cumulative GPA upon graduation in

the language courses required to earn your high school diploma.
For English, you could also show a score of “3” or above in the
Smarter Balanced English Language Arts/Literacy assessment
completed in grade 11.

To demonstrate your fluency in the second language, you must
earn a score of 5 or above in each language domain of an Avant
exam.

The first deadline to apply is November 8 at noon. More
information can be found HERE, including the APPLICATION.
Please email Ms. Olson at ashley.olson@k12.hi.us if you have
further questions.

CLUB CHATTER:

Due to extenuating circumstances, our first general meeting for
Korean Club has been rescheduled, and will be on Monday
November 6. It’ll be in AA101 or Miss Kristy’s room during
lunch. Please bring your friends if they’re interested in joining,
as new members will be accepted until further notice. For
questions, contact Miss Kristy at AA101 or president Sophia
Topinio at 4061300518@k12.hi.us. Thank you!

SPORTS SHORTS:

Our Varsity soccer boys are looking for more players if you are
interested or have any questions to please text coach Pablo at
(808) 276-6574.

Any boys interested in joining the JV or Varsity basketball team,
please see Mr. TJ Rickard at R-202 during morning recess or
lunch. There is a QR Code attached to today’s bulletin. Mahalo!

There will be a baseball signup TODAY November 3rd at 12pm
at the time clock. If you are interested please show up. The
coaches will be there with more information.

Breakfast: Cinnamon Roll, Fresh Fruit, Apple Crisps. Lunch: Mini Corn Dogs, Veggie Sticks, Fresh Fruit.
Cafeteria monitors, please report to the cafeteria 15 minutes before lunch period. Today's monitors
are:

mailto:jon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

